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Lookin’ for something to do during the week...

We have Euchre at the Civic Club every Wednesday at 7:30 pm 
and Friday @ 8:00 pm. Some great games going on. 

Masks are required. 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
MONDAY, SEPT 21ST ~ 7:00 PM

We have many great members at our club but we are always 
looking to find new members to join. Be sure to share with 
your neighbors and friends what a great place LHCC is 
for functions and rentals as well as a wonderful place to 
spend an enjoyable afternoon or evening with family and 
friends. Annual memberships are very affordable at only 
$15 per family. Any member age 21 and older must have 
their own membership. We will vote in new officers for the 
Board at the Sept Meeting and your membership must be 
in good standing to vote.

	 MEMBERSHIP DUES 	 Date Paid ______________
     Our Membership fees are annual. Dues are $15 per family. Any family member 21 or over must 
have their own membership. Please mail form with payment or drop off at the Civic Club. Thank you.
NAME (                ): 
ADDRESS:
CITY, STATE & ZIP CODE:
PHONE NUMBER:
E-MAIL:										             ❑ PLEASE CHECK THIS BOX IF YOU WOULD 

LIKE TO RECEIVE NEWSLETTER VIA EMAIL
Please provide valid email address.

Please list the names 
of all family members

SAND 
VOLLEYBALL 

NEWS

COVID has made this a season like no other. After two 
delays then another 2 week hiatius, we are pushing 

through to finish up the season this month. We have 
definitely learned to adapt. There have been many 

close matches and great games. Board of Directors 
Elections

Elections will be held at the September 
General Membership meeting September 
21st. You must be a member in good 
standing to vote. New members who joined 
after Sept. 1, 2020 may not vote in this 
year’s election. If you are interested in 

running for a position on the board, please contact our 
President Ryan Reed (859)307-9000 or Vice President Ron 
Sallee (513)382-5358. Please consider volunteering your time 
to the Club as a member of our board of directors. We are 
always looking for new ideas to improve our Civic Club. Please 
consider running for a position on the board of directors.

PLANS ON HOLD 
Due to COVID, our plans for 
the Children’s and Member’s 

Christmas party are currently 
on hold. We will post on our 

Facebook and website once plans 
are determined and/or details 
will come out in the December 

newsletter.

HAPPY HALLOWEEN
Due to COVID, plans for halloween this year 
are still being determined. Please check our 
website or Facebook page for updates next 
month. We will follow the guidelines put forth 
to insure the safety of our members and their 
children. 

Who’s ready for some football??!! 
Lookin’ for a place to watch the game? 
Come down the club! We are planning to 
host a couple tailgate parties this season. 
Information will be posted at the club. 

IT’S FOOTBALL SEASON!


